Class one visit – Spring 2019

I had been looking forward to meeting my adoptive class since I became a governor.

Going to see the children at work was a great pleasure.

As soon as I entered class one it was apparent how hard the staff had worked during the Autumn term to ensure the children were in a structured and well supported environment.

The visuals in the classroom are a key tool in ensuring the children are aware of what is happening and what is going to happen during their day. The children appeared to be happy to be involved in changing the visuals to reflect the day ahead.

Following registration the class was split into small groups to work on their phonics, I sat with Mrs Wrights’ group of two children. They worked very well and it was apparent that they thrive on the routine of how their lesson is structured. Both children were fully engaged in their work and were keen to complete their work so they could ‘mark’ their work.

I was then fortunate that one of the children allowed me to listen to him read.  

Following the session I had a look around the different sections of the classroom and Mrs Wright explained how they used each area to support the learning of all the class.

The enjoyed my visit immensely and look forward to being invited again.

In summary I observed a very calm, organised and caring class room, the children were very well behaved and engaged. It was apparent that the high ratio of staff to pupils works very well and ensures that all of the children get the input and support

they need to help them reach their full potential.

Thanks Cath Griffiths – Class Governor for Class 1

